SINT EUSTATIUS
CARIBISCH NEDERLAND

GENERAL NOTICE

The Public Entity St. Eustatius is hereby encouraging the general public to make use of the
opportunity to give your input on the Preliminary Draft Revision of the Spatial
Development Plan which is now placed for public review at the following locations:

Public Library
ENI - (Fort Oranje)

Government office — (Van Tonningenweg)

On September 7 and 8, 2022, 15 minute walk-in sessions will be held at the Public Library
where you may ask your questions and /or share your thoughts on the plan.

Time:
September 7 from 9.00AM — 12.00PM / 2:00PM-5:00PM
September 8 from 6.00PM — 9.30PM

To reserve your 15 minute session please contact the Government office on
tel : 3182604 or 3182552

Please make use of this opportunity and let your voice be heard!

*Conform article 6 law recovery provision Sint Eustatius
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